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To Members of the Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee,
Here in the USA and Maine, we are already a highly militarized country and state.  
We need training in PEACE, not insurrection and aggression!  Please do not allow a 
vote on this bill.  I am thankful that we have a law barring unauthorized paramilitary 
training groups.


